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March 3, 2005

Mr. Lawrence Savell
Attorney

Chadbourne & Parke LLP
30 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, New York 10012

Dear Lawrence,

Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to participate in our
Career Day. By doing so, you have shown that you have a vested interest
in the lives of young people who live in our community at large.

Your enthusiastic and motivational speech was very effective and helped
our students gain a more realistic understanding of the correlation between
setting goals, pursuing higher education, the world of work and ultimately
success.

Once again, thank you for participating and I look forward to working
with, you again in the future.
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